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12001 State Highway 55 
Plymouth, MN   55441    
 
 
January 8, 2019     
 
Subject: Honeywell Catalog Pressure Product Optimization – Last Time Buy Notification  
 
Dear Valued Honeywell Customer: 
 
Honeywell is formally providing notification of discontinuance of select pressure ranges currently offered in 
the Precision Pressure Transducer Catalog.   The following table explains what Pressure product variants are 
being discontinued as market demand no longer supports continued production.   Refer to the boxes noted 
with “LTB”, last time buy.    
 

IPT

Pressure 

Range
A-Absolute D-Differential G-Gauge

PPT

Pressure 

Range A-AbsoluteD-DifferentialG-Gauge PPT2

Pressure 

Range A-AbsoluteD-DifferentialG-Gauge

0001 n/a 1 PSI 1 PSI 0001 n/a 1 PSI 1 PSI 0001 n/a LTB LTB

0002 n/a 2 PSI LTB 0002 n/a 2 PSI 2 PSI 0002 n/a 2 PSI 2 PSI

0005 n/a LTB 5 PSI 0005 n/a 5 PSI 5 PSI 0005 n/a 5 PSI 5 PSI

0010 n/a LTB LTB 0010 n/a 10 PSI 10 PSI 0010 n/a 10 PSI 10 PSI

0020 20 PSI LTB 20 PSI 0015 15 PSI n/a n/a 0015 15 PSI n/a n/a

0050 50 PSI LTB LTB 0020 20 PSI LTB 20 PSI 0020 20 PSI LTB LTB

0050 50 PSI LTB LTB 0050 LTB LTB LTB

0100 LTB LTB LTB 0100 LTB LTB LTB

0300 LTB LTB LTB 0300 LTB LTB LTB

0500 LTB LTB LTB 0500 LTB LTB LTB  
Note: “n/a” = pressure ranges previously not offered 
 
Honeywell is offering a last time buy opportunity as follows: 
 

• The last date to place final orders for the products listed above is March 31, 2019 
• The last date for final shipments of the products listed above is December 31, 2019. 

 
The last time buy product will be made available on a first come, first served basis.   Standard lead times are 
as follows:  PPT 8 weeks, PPT2 20 weeks, IPT 11 weeks. 
 
End-of-life orders are non-cancellable and the material is not returnable. We encourage you to order as 
soon as possible.  Product will be covered under warranty term accepted at order placement.   
 

Email your orders to Honeywell’s customer support team at orders@honeywell.com, or to your preferred 

Honeywell Distributor.     If you require further information regarding this notice, or an alternative part 

number, please contact David Helsel at David.Helsel@Honeywell.com.   
 
Thank you for your consideration.   
 

Best Regards,  

Jon Thorland 

Honeywell Product Line Director 

Jon.Thorland@Honeywell.com 
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